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Townsend, Erle

From: Paul Hamel <paul.w.hamel@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:20 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

As it relates to the residents of Maine, if one were to evaluate this on the basis of a cost/benefit analysis, this proposal 

would be tabled indefinitely. This proposal serves no useful purpose other than helping to make the elites in the state 

feel better about themselves.   

 

Paul Hamel 

Phippsburg, ME 


